
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

INTERNATIONAL LEVEL CROSSING 

AWARENESS DAY - 2024 

On the occasion of International Level Crossing Awareness Day 2024, Sealdah Division organized an 

awareness campaign involving Officers and staff at Belgharia Station. Awareness has been spread 

through different activities like: distribution of pamphlets containing alertness messages while passing 

level crossing, counseling of people with an aim to educate them about the importance of level 

crossing safety with the message "Safety First: Always Be Alert at Level Crossings". 

 

  

 
 

  



 

   

   

 
 

 

 


